
DATE:  June 8, 2023
TOPIC: District Finance Update
PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:
     Action
 ☒ Discussion
 ☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
To provide the Finance Committee an update on ongoing Districtwide project(s)

1. As requested during the May 18th Finance Committee meeting, the following figures were 
exported from the District’s financial system and compiled in order to show food and supply costs 
versus lunch credit purchases (not card scans at the POS system in the cafeteria):

Finance Committee Meeting



2. The Niles Township School Treasurer’s Office sent a statement to districts about Personal Property 
Replacement Tax (CPPRT) from the Illinois Department of Revenue. The statement is attached.

As discussed at Finance Committee meetings in recent years, CPPRT revenue has been on an 
extreme upward trajectory. The statement indicates a reduction is scheduled for FY2024. The 
following is a history of SD74’s actual CPPRT receipts versus IDOR’s estimates typically published in 
August.


